Londonderry Youth Lacrosse Association (LYLA) is excited to announce changes in its Winter and Spring Lacrosse offerings for 2011 to better support both new and experienced Londonderry youth lacrosse players.  See details below.

· Winter Skills and Drills  (Jan-Feb, 2011)
· One night a week at SportsZone in Derry.

· This session will be a 4-week session only, and will run tentatively Jan-25 thru Feb-15

· This is a great opportunity for brand new players to try out the sport with a low investment.  

· It is also a great opportunity for our returning players to sharpen their skills and be ready for Spring.
· No equipment needed except for a lacrosse stick!  
· The cost is $45 per player.  
· Online registration will open in late December.  You can also pay-as-you-go (bring $15 cash to each session).
· Spring Lacrosse  (March-June, 2011)
· We are starting our Spring season earlier this year (beginning March 1) and it will include a 4-week indoor teambuilding time at SportsZone before we move on to South School and eventually outdoors to the Londonderry fields.  This additional 4-week indoor teambuilding time will help us to:

· Develop skills of new players

· Make appropriate team assignments  
· Be ready for competitive play with other towns who also start their programs earlier.
· Overall, help us build teams that will maximize your child’s lacrosse experience and put us on par with other towns’ lacrosse programs.
· Full equipment is required for all players.

· The cost for the Spring session is:

·  $135 for first child

· $125 for second child

· $90 for third child

· Family max. of $350
· Fees have been restructured to reflect the changes in the Winter and Spring programs as outlined above.   
· LYLA is an all inclusive association.  Financial need should never dictate a child’s ability to play lacrosse.  If you would like more information regarding scholarships and/or payment options, please contact Steve Breault, LYLA Treasurer.  
· We believe these changes to the Winter and Spring LYLA offerings will be in the best interests of Londonderry youth lacrosse players.

· If you have any comments or questions about the Winter or Spring sessions, please contact:

· Kevin Derhak, LYLA President (kderhak@comcast.net) or

· Chris Hastings, LYLA Vice President (chastings@vanderweil.com) 

